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From: Diane Paoni
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: object to removing buses from state street on weekends
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 6:17:26 PM

I attempted to register to speak and to call in to speak on this topic but the
tech didn't work.

It's bad enough that those of us reliant on transit are stuck with Saturday
only service for an indeterminate amount of time but now we're detoured
off of state street so that a large gathering of people (aka restaurants with
sidewalk service during Covid!  Which is it - rotten bus service because of
Covid or Covid isn't such a threat that businesses can create one big
outdoor cafe?
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